
 
LIMITED SPACE REMAINS FOR OUR THE NINTH ANNUAL SEDONA CONFERENCE ON 
COMPLEX LITIGATION - THIS YEAR FOCUSING ON THE ATTORNEY- CLIENT 
PRIVILEGE, APRIL 26-27, 2007, SEDONA HILTON, SEDONA, AZ 
 
Howdy! Just a note to let you all know that limited space still remains 
for our Ninth Annual Sedona Conference on Complex Litigation, April 26-
27, 2007, at the Sedona Hilton in Sedona, AZ. This year's complex 
litigation conference focuses on the Attorney-Client Privilege, and how 
to protect it. The Conference features an international faculty, 
including, inter alia, one federal district court judge, two magistrate 
judges, a justice from Canada, two U.K. attorneys, in-house counsel 
from Bell Canada and Eli Lilly and Company, Professor Arthur Miller, 
Matt Miner, the Republican Chief Counsel for Crime & Terrorism, Senate 
Committee on the Judiciary, Barry Sabin from the U.S. DOJ, and leading 
U.S. attorneys from both sides of the "V." The Conference Co-Chairs are 
Bob Owen from Fulbright & Jaworski and Ariana Tadler from Milberg 
Weiss. The complete agenda and faculty bios are available on our 
website (www.thesedonaconference.org), as is the Registration Form. 
 
Topics to be addressed include: 
 
(1) the history and current health of the attorney-client privilege; 
(2) comparative approaches to the privilege in the U.S., U.K., Canada 
and the EU; 
(3) Proposed Rule of Evidence 502; 
(4) the proposed Attorney-Client Privilege Protection Act; 
(5) The Thompson/McNulty memoranda; 
(6) subpoenas and requests to lawyers to reveal Attorney-Client 
communications; 
(7) preparation of effective privilege logs in complex litigation; 
(8) privilege and work product protection in document production; 
(9) a Judicial viewpoints on privilege logs, in camera review, and 
cost-effective case management; and 
(10) a session on ethics: privilege, work product, and the discovery of 
expert witnesses. 
 
The Conference is being held during peak tourist season in Sedona, so 
not only is there limited space left for conference registrants, the 
conference hotel is also rapidly filling up, especially on the weekend 
nights (for those who may wish to spend the weekend in Sedona - one of 
America's most beautiful travel destinations). To ensure a space at the 
conference and hotel availability, the time to register is now! 
 
This conference is not only an important one in light of the topics 
being addressed, but also because we may be forming a new Working Group 
based on the dialogue the conference will generate identifying tipping 
point areas in the law in this area. As always, please feel free to let 
me know if you have any questions (tsc@sedona,net). I hope you can join 
us in Sedona this April for this exciting program!  
  
Take care, best regards, richard braman, executive director, the sedona 
conference.  
 
Click here to go to our web site: http://www.thesedonaconference.org/ 
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